
 

 

5th March 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 

PARENTS OF KEYWORKER/VULNERABLE STUDENTS : YEARS 7-10 
 
Due to student and staff testing on Monday 8th March, there will be no lessons periods 1 & 2 so your 
child should not attend site before 11am.   They should enter through the main entrance as normal 
and the day will finish at 2.05pm.  
 
On all subsequent days, students should arrive to school to attend their bubbles between 8.35am 
and 9.05am as per my recent letter sent to you regarding your child’s year group arrangements.  
Please note that the Year 10 bubble only runs until Wednesday 10th March and then students are 
expected to full return to school as normal. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Ms J Heffernan 
HEADTEACHER 


